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24th October 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Technology – Broadwood is catching up with the times! 
 
As the first half term of 2019/20 comes to an end, we are delighted to announce some 
exciting developments here at Broadwood. To begin with, if you haven’t seen it already, our 
school website has been superbly redesigned and features lots of great information about 
our school. Why not go online and take a look at our class pages which include curriculum 
overviews and some wonderful pictures of the children going about their day to day 
learning? Make sure you keep checking back to see more!   
 
Also, our Twitter and Facebook pages are on fire at the moment! So much learning is taking 
place here at Broadwood and we are using twitter to capture as much of this learning as 
possible! Please follow our twitter account @Broadwoodschool for all our exciting updates. 
Our Facebook page continues to be updated with important information too so why not 
follow us on Facebook if you don’t already?  
 
Finally, we are delighted to announce that we have successfully launched the eSchools 
platform within our school. This platform will give your child and teacher an opportunity to 
communicate with each other through their class page. These class pages will include 
exciting videos and links to develop and encourage a thirst for learning in our children here 
at Broadwood! Attached with this letter is your parent login for eSchools.  
 
When you are logged in you will have access to the following: 
 
● Classes: View your child’s class page to keep up to date with what’s going on in class. 
● Homework: View your child’s homework tasks as well as teacher feedback on completed 
homework. 
● Settings: The cog icon in the top right corner will enable you to change your password and 
even choose your own background theme!  
 
Your child has also been issued with a login in order to access their class and homework 
page at home too. All pages will be monitored by your child’s class teacher and teachers will 
be able to monitor what happens online when children login and access their class area. 
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding eSchools, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. Answers may also be found by visiting the following web page: 
https://academy.eschools.co.uk/users/parents/ 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Mitcheson / Mr McDonald  
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